
 

 

Dear Staff, 

With a view to reassuring the awareness about the 

E-Safety policies and practices, E-Safety Team invites 

you to be part of another survey.  

Before you answer, ensure yourself that you are 

knowledgeable about them. You may find the 

updated version of the policies at our School portal: 

www.nisuaq.com 

Here is the link for the survey in this regard, fill it 

and send back at the earliest. 

Link for the Survey 

 

With thanks and regards,  

Principal 

 

S.22/03.2021 

http://www.nisuaq.com/
https://forms.gle/peNT2ihXVyfhb7qx8

